

Manhattan College MANHATTAN COLLEGE PARKWAY
RIVERDALE, NEW YORK 10471
(212) 548-1400

MECHANICAL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

August 15, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 631 Park Avenue King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is written in response to your communication of August 10th regarding the disposal of radioactive wastes.

Since our facility is a Zero Power Reactor operating at a maximum of one-tenth of a watt, there are no radioactive wastes produced.

Sincerely yours,

Bernard Koplik, Ph. D. Reactor Administrator

BK/w

cc: Bro. Gabriel Kane, FSC

1001 324